
ǿǿǿΦǎŀƛƎƻƴǎǘŀǊǎŎƘƻƻƭΦŜŘǳΦǾƴ 

 
 
 
 
 
Ellen Thompson 
Principal 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
For most, April must have 
seemed like a very short month, 
but the school has been busy 
behind the scenes, finalising   
recruitment for the new school 
year starting in August and     
continuing the development plans 
for the new Secondary school.  

I would like to start by thanking all 
the staff, parents and students for 
coming out to support the school 
during the óColor Me Runô event. 
We have received a lot of positive 
feedback from participants and 
the event organisers, as well as 
prospective parents. Your hard 
work created a positive first     
impression for many people in 
the race and will lead to greater 
awareness of our school and our 
name, Iôm sure.  

We also had our first friendly  
football match against FOSCO 
School. This was the first in a 
number of new inter-school     
activities, Mr. Brendan and Mr. 
James have been working      
towards. Mr. Jamesô coaching, 
plus the positive reaction of the  

 

Year 3, 4 and 5 children, created a 
competitive and sporting match, 
played in a fantastic spirit and 
which finished in a 2-0 victory for 
the Saigon Star Strikers. We will be 
holding another match on 23rd 
May; Please consider supporting 
our team if you have time. 

Thanks must also go to Ms. Sherley 
and Mr. Huw, as Earth Day was 
once again a huge success. With 
the help of the teachers, the       
children made pet rocks, went on a 
nature walk, made an art project 
with recycled materials and learned 
about ways to conserve energy and 
reduce waste. These are always 
important messages to convey to 
todayôs school children and Ms. 
Sherley and Mr. Huw certainly 
sparked the childrenôs imaginations 
with their Earth Day projects. 

Mr. Matthew has already started 
work on our End of Year Show 
and this time he has chosen the 
theme of óMusicalsô with each 
class presenting songs from   
famous musicals. We are also 
going to do something a little  
different this year by having our 
End of Year Show in the      
evening. We will have more   
details closer to the time.  

Finally, we only have 2 more 
months left of this school year, 
but they promise to very active 
ones, so I hope everyone has 
made good use of the break and 
will be arriving back well rested, 
energised and ready to produce 
some of their best work to finish 
off this school year with a bang!   

 
Kind regards,  
 

Ellen Thompson 
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PTG Meeting  
 

Sunday 10th May 
3pm-5pm 

 

Venue: KT & Rosô House, 
Duong 18A, House No.14 
An Phu Ward, District 2. 

 

Please Call or Text 0902413097 

to confirm attendance 


